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Subject : Delay in granting G.P.5400 to AE’s on completion of 4 yrs of service
due to delay in vigilance clearance.

Reference : Compliance of OA 3541/2016 by ARTEE and DG AIR order no.
8/9/2016-SIV.B( VOL. II)/541 Dated 25.08.17.
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Respected Sir,
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With warm regards, this is in continuation to our earlier letter,
ARTEE/P/67/04/2018 Dated 25.04.2018, with a request to expedite the process of
grant the Grade Pay of 5400, to the AEs, with 4 years of regular service as AE in the
Grade pay of 4800.

[t is very pathetic state of affairs that many of the AEs who have retired after the
release of DG(AIR) drder dated 26.12.18 have not been extended this benefit. So
similarly AEs going to retire in near future will not been extended the benefit for the
same reason. In this context we want to request you for the following :

[1]. It is requested that the process of obtaining Vigilance Clearances for these AEs
may be expedited on priority basis.

[2]. If in a case, no violation or nothing adverse is reported from Station about
beneficiaries AEs, a de facto clearance may be assumed and the benefit may be
extended subjected to formal Vigilance clearance in due course of time.

[3]. The benefit may be granted on urgent basis for AEs who are going to Retire in
next two to three months.

It is indeed a sordid state of affairs that these employees are struggling to get their
legitimate right after the release of order after court verdict and approval of all the
nodal ministries. An urgent intervention in the matter is requested.

Thanking you
urs faithfully
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